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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BOLIVIA
CONTAINING BOLIVIA’S OFFER TO HOST ONE OF THE WORKING GROUP’S

NEXT MEETINGS OF NEGOTIATIONS IN THE QUEST FOR POINTS OF CONSENSUS

PERMANENT MISSION OF BOLIVIA
TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
WASHINGTON, D.C.
OAS – DADIN – 068 – 06
Washington, D.C., April 11, 2006
Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency and to convey the offer of the Government of Bolivia to host one of the next Meetings of Negotiations in the Quest for Points of Consensus of the Working Group to Prepare the Draft American Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples, which would be held in La Paz in March 2007.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Patricia Bozo de Duran

Chargée d’Affaires a.i.
His Excellency
Ambassador Juan León
Chair of the Working Group to Prepare the
Draft American Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples,
Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs,
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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